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Theft of Vehicle Being Investigated
(KMZA)--An investigation is launched following the theft of a sport utility vehicle
from a rural Sabetha residence.

The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department says a 2011 Ford Expedition was
taken Monday from 1976 168th Road sometime between 10:30 in the morning
and 1:00 in the afternoon.

The vehicle is white in color with gold/tan fender flares and a Peterbilt front
license plate.

The tag number that was on the vehicle is 463DYS.
The vehicle is valued at about $20,000.

Anyone having information is asked to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff’s
office in Seneca at 785-336-2311.
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